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I am writing to you as a concerned citizen, parent and voting participant regarding house bill
HB3063. 

I am asking you as the community at large to please vote NO on HB 3063.

I am primarily concerned about personal freedom of medical decisions. 

 I do not believe it is the neither government’s right or place to make critical decisions about my
health care, nor right to decide what the best is for me as an individual.  This should remain with the
private citizen through informed consent.

This bill is not about whether vaccines are the best for ALL people; it is about FORCING the public to,
without consent do what one select group deems is right.  I would like to reserve the right to make
my own choice.  This bill could set a standard for future bills regarding medical decisions that should
remain as a private decision not dictated by government. 

Again, I urge you to vote no on HB3063 to preserve freedom of medical choice.

 

Sincerely,

Stacey Raffety

15960 Sw Roshak  Road

Tigard, Oregon  97224
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